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Governor conveys Eid ul Fitr greetings  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.) 

has conveyed his warm greetings to the people of the State, particularly to all the Muslim 

brothers and sisters on the auspicious occasion of Eid ul Fitr. He expressed his hope that 

the sacred occasion will usher-in goodwill and harmony. 

In his message, the Governor said that the festival of Eid ul Fitr marks the culmination of 

the Holy Month of ‘Ramzan’, the month of prayers, blessings and forgiveness. This festivity 

reminds us of the absolute faith of the Ramzan observers in the Almighty and promotes 

benevolence amongst the people, he said.    

On this Eid, I seek Allah’s blessings for every one’s happiness and further strengthening the 

values of composite society, the Governor said in his message. 
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